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Letter to the resident 

Please contact the number above, if you want this letter in: 

• Large print • Braille 
• Audio cassette • You would like an interpreter 

York Way - Bus stop works 

As part of Camden's ongoing commitment to bus priority, Camden's contractor, Volker 
Highways, and TfL Buses will be installing a new bus stop on York Way just south of Crinan 
Street, for buses travelling towards Archway. 

The new bus stop is needed to replace the existing bus stop opposite Copenhagen Street, which 
will be closed on the 20th of September. This is due to ongoing construction for the Kings Cross 
Central development. The footway on the western side of York Way will be closed to enable the 
construction of a new hous'ing block. A new wider footway and bus stop wtill eventually be 
provided once construction is complete. 

Implementation of the new bus stop just south of Crinan Street will involve installing a new bus 
stop sign on the footway and installing a yellow bus stop marking on the carriageway. This will 
take one day to complete. 

If the weather allows, works will happen on September 4th 2009. 

Due to the delays to general traffic travelling north of York Way, double yellow lines will be 
installed on York Way between Goods Way and Wharfdale Road on the western side of the 
road. This will remove parking in the evenings and weekends to improve the flow of traffic in this 
location. These works will be done approximately during the week starting Monday 28th October 
2009. 

If you have any queries, please contact Bec Hayes on the number above. 

We thank you for your help in assisting our contractor to carry out these necessary works. 

Yours sincerely 

A~cr 

Manager, Traffic Engineering Team 


